
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

The CLTC Board of Commissioners meeting scheduled for December 19, 2024, has been 
canceled. 

The date of the upcoming Regular Meeting is set for January 16, 2025, 

at 1 PM. 

 
Thank you for your kind understanding. If you have any inquiries, please email 

cltc.admin@cltc.guam.gov 

 


